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Main Issues Report Response

Development Bid Reference â■■ B0944 â■■ Inchgarth Road

I support the Bid for the same reason as I support the planning application - see below.

1. The provision of an appropriate standard distributor road between North Deeside Road and Inchgarth Road within the proposal will remove traffic from currently

blighted adjacent residential streets including Westerton Road, Pitfodels Station Rd and St Devenick's Place all of which are not of a suitable standard to serve

safely as distributor routes. The proposal will increase pedestrian and vehicle safety by enabling traffic to be routed via the new distributor road.

2. The development will provide housing for the elderly within an established community with good existing transport links using currently low-amenity-value land.

3. Public amenity will be enhanced through public access to the proposed open space/wildlife corridor.

Additional Files

If you have further information you would like to provide you may upload it here.:

No file was uploaded




